
 
 
September 2, 2021 
 
 
 
To: State Clearinghouse 
Via email:   state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: Pilarcitos MND 2021080099  
 
Attachments:  NOC_CCWD_Pilarcitos_extension_9.2.2021 
  NOI_CCWD_Pilarcitos_extension_9.2.2021 
 
 
 
 
Please accept this extension of the comment period to Monday, October 4, 2021. We were 
informed this week of a key stakeholder who was not originally noticed.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Mary Rogren 
General Manager 
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